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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
At a meeting of 31 January, the Committee considered the results of the consultation 
on the proposed site of land adjacent to Bowesfield Pumping Station.  Following this 
the Committee decided that the site was not suitable and therefore that there were no 
suitable sites within Council ownership.  It was recommended to Cabinet that the 
terms of reference for any future search should be widened to include sites outside of 
Council ownership.   
 
 
Timescale for Review 
  
The Committee’s report was presented to Cabinet on schedule at a meeting on 14 
February. 
 
Monitoring 
 
There are no upcoming monitoring reports due for this Committee.   
 
 
 
 


